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Please do not repeal the Education Act (Ethics) 2010.  Ethics classes are important and relevant to 

students - just look at the ethusiastic take up of the schools that have offered it!  Schools should be 

doing everything they can to engage students.  I would be appalled if the religious minority who see 

Ethics Classes in opposition to Religious Intruction got you to cancel what clearly the majority of 

parents and  students find interesting and relevant. 


